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COUNTY OF MARION 
Before the undersigned authority personally appeared Kim Krewson 

who on oath says that she is an authorized employee of the Star-Banner, a daily 

newspaper published at Ocala, in Marion County, Florida; that the attached copy 

of advertisement, being a notice in the matter of 

#422262 - PUBLICATION/LEGAL NOTJCE FOR TRANSFER OF 

CERTIFICATE 

in the Court, 

was published in said newspaper in the issues of 

Auril 1, 2002 

Affiant further says that the said STAR-BANNER is a daily newspaper 

published at Ocala, in said Marion County, Florida, and that the said newspaper 

has heretofore been continuously published in said Marion County, Florida, 

daily, and has been entered as second class mail matter at the post office in 

Ocala, in said Marion County, Florida, for a period of one year next preceding 

the first publication of the attached copy of advertisement; and affiant further 

says that he has neither paid nor promised any person, firm or corporation any 

discount, rebate, commission or refund for the purpose of securing this 

advertisement for publication in the said newspaper. 

GCL 

MMS -7 opc -3;Gorn to and subscribed before me this 1 day 

ORIGINAL 

PUBUCATIONI 
LEGAL NOTICE FOR 
APPLICATION FOR 

TRANSFER OF 
CERTlFlCAlE 

$$w#m 367.071, nol#. 



SILVER CITY OAKS INC. 

April 1,2002. 

Florida Public Service Commission, 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Attention: Director, Division of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services. 

Re: Application for Transfer of Silver City Utilities - Late filed Exlmbit G. 

To whom it may concern: 

Please find enclosed an affidavit that the notice of actual application was published once 
in a newspaper of general circulation in the territory in accordance with Rule 25-30.030, 
Florida administrative Code as well as a copy of the proof of publication. 

We trust this is the final information required to complete our application for transfer. 

Thank you for all the assistance in our endevour. 

Sincerely, 

tY Jeannine Campbell, 
President 

Encl. 


